

Brigadier General Robert H.Griffin Commander U.S. Army Engineer Division Northwestern P.O. Box 2870 Portland, Oregon 97208-2870

Dear Bob,

Enclosed is a great note from LTG Robertson, Commander, Fifteenth Air Force (AMC), recognizing the outstanding work of the Seattle District team in the C-17 Hydrant System project at McChord AFB. I add my congratulations for the great team effort led by Colonel Rigsby. Their performance has delighted a key Air Force customer, and has brought credit to the whole organization.

Please pass on my congratulations to Seattle District. Keep up the great work in the Northwest.

Sincerely,

Joe N. Ballard

Lieutenant General, USA

Commanding

Enclosure